
 

SACRAMENTO HOUSING AND REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 
801 12TH STREET, SACRAMENTO, CA 95814 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
Wednesday, January 4, 2023 - 4:00 PM 

 
NOTICE TO PUBLIC 

 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), SHRA requests that individuals 
who require special accommodations access and participate in Commission meetings contact 
the Agency Clerk at 916-440-8544 or aalexander@shra.org, at least 72 hours before the 
scheduled meeting. Agenda materials are available for review online at www.shra.org. If you 
need assistance with locating reports, contact the Agency Clerk.  
 
Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Sacramento Housing and 
Redevelopment Commission scheduled for January 4, 2023, has been canceled. 
 
The next meeting of the Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Commission is 
scheduled for January 18, 2023, at 4:00 p.m. 
  

 
 

I,  Amber Alexander, Agency Clerk do hereby certify that I have caused a true copy of the above 
notice to be delivered to each of the members of the Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment 
Commission, at the time and in the manner prescribed by law and that this notice was posted 
at 801 12th Street, Sacramento, California on December 22, 2022. 
 


